## THE BOYKIN SPANIEL CLUB

& Breeders Association, Inc. P.O. BOX 107 SARGENT, GEORGIA 30275

www.BoykinSpanielClub.org
Email: contact@boykinspanielclub.org

December 1, 2008

Mr. James P. Crowley Executive Secretary American Kennel Club 8051 Arco Corporate Drive, Suite 100 Raleigh, NC 27617-3390

Dear Mr. Crowley,

It is with commitment and enthusiasm that the Board of Directors and membership of the Boykin Spaniel Club and Breeders Association of America (BSCBAA) submit our request for consideration for full sanctioning of the Boykin Spaniel breed.

The BSCBAA was founded over a decade ago with the goal to provide opportunity, outreach, education and advocacy for the Boykin Spaniel breed in support of the mission of the American Kennel Club. Today, the breed's parent club is lead by a diverse group of breed and all-breed veterans committed to increasing participation and registration of the breed while supporting the legacy of the club's founders and the American Kennel Club.

The American Kennel Club has provided our organization and breed with tremendous support while participating in the Foundation Stock Program. We believe that it has been this program and its guidance that have prepared us for this next step.

Thank you for your consideration in support of this wonderful American-bred spaniel and those who own, breed, and advocate on its behalf.

Sincerely,

Paisley Stevens Knudsen, M.A., M.Ed.

President

Boykin Spaniel Club and Breeders Association of America